Site Base Minutes
November 15, 2017

Old business-

Clubs this year - 6th does not want clubs, 7th still needs to get feedback from grade levels,
8th does want the clubs (from what the teachers can provide and want to do). We will not
make a decision about clubs until the next Site Base meeting.

New business-

Celebration Team- Rossman and Teff will be running the test celebration based on the
benchmark. When? How? Mr. Ferguson said more information to come. The plan is to have
the test celebration with the whole 6th grade team before Thanksgiving Break.

Frustrations with tech - Taylor was out last week. Due to this being short a technology
support person, our tech tickets are large. Taylor is going to pull in someone to help knock
these tickets out.

Christmas staff presents -

What have we done in the past? We want it to be something we care about.

Staff absences - We have been dealing with a high numbers of staff absences. We would
like to brainstorm some ideas of incentives to reward those teachers that are coming to
work.

Vision for the Mission Statement- The SB team split into 3 different groups to review the
notes on the chart papers with our NCStar goals that were collected by the whole staff at
the last staff meeting on Wednesday, November 8th.

Mr. Ferguson put a 3 column chart on the whiteboard (Staff Christmas Present/Staff
attendance competition/Staff get together to build culture) SB team members recorded their
ideas on this chart.

Team came back together as a group- A concern was brought back to the group that the
staff was unclear on the purpose for the rotating around to the goals on chart paper. The
purpose was for ideas to be added to the goals. It seems the staff had more questions
about the goals than additions to them. These goals need should be condensed and
presented to the staff.



